
From: Sean Santini
To: Avelino Gonzalez
Subject: RE: Corbacho v. Puig
Date: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 2:32:35 PM

Hola, Avelino. I’m having a hard time getting ahold of Yasiel (which I
need to do before I can file my answer). Can I trouble you for another
(final … I promise) enlargement of time till August 8 to file my answer
and affirmative defenses? Thanks,

Sean

From: Avelino Gonzalez [mailto:avelinogonzalez2@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 4:00 PM
To: Sean Santini
Subject: RE: Corbacho v. Puig
 
Sean: It is fine. We do not object. Enjoy your vacation. Thanks, Avelino
 

From: Sean Santini [mailto:ssantini@santinilawfirm.com]
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:31 PM
To: Kenia Bravo
Cc: Santini Law Firm
Subject: Corbacho v. Puig
 

Hello. By my computation, defendants’ answer is due on the
11th. I’m in depositions this week and will be out of the country
on vacation from the 16th to the 25th. Do you object to an
extension of time till August 1 (three weeks) for defendants to
serve their answer? Thanks,

Sean

Sean R. Santini
SantiniLaw
1001 Brickell Bay Drive
Suite 2650
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Miami, FL 33131
305.372.7307 (direct)
305.372.7308 (fax)
305.790.7660 (cell)
ssantini@santinilawfirm.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential
information, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender that you have
received this communication in error and then delete it. Thank you.

CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To comply with U.S. Treasury Department and IRS regulations, we are required to advise you
that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this transmittal, is not intended or
written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the U.S. Internal
Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in
this e-mail or attachment.

 
 


